

February 4th, 2019

Dear MCS Parents:

Each year our school relies upon holding fundraisers to help pay for the many excellent educational opportunities we offer to the student body. This year, one of our fundraising ideas is to sell Little Caesars Pizza Kits. The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the details of this fundraiser. The proceeds of this fundraising campaign will go towards the MCS Grade 8 graduation trip to Toronto in June.

Each student will receive an order form. If you would like to see the full description of each kit available for purchase, you can go to this website, https://www.pizzakit.ca/fundraising-products or you can stop by the school and there will be a copy of the catalogue in the main office.

If you are interested in purchasing an item, there are two ways you can do this; you can fill out the order form that was provided to your child and have them return it to their classroom teacher. Your order will then be shipped directly to us.

We ask that all payments be made through school cash online. If you are unable to access school cash online, please contact the main office at (613) 584-3361. The deadline to place orders is February 20th. The orders will arrive at MCS on March 6th, and can be picked up any time from 3:30pm to 8:00pm that day.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to send an e-mail to Mr. Brazeau at brazeaui@rcdsb.on.ca

Thank You Mr. Brazeau and Mr. Belleau